St Vincent's Catholic Primary School Newsletter

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\not\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆ ☆ ☆



To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us

Friday 22nd January 2021

FEEDBACK ON REMOTE LEARNING

Thank you to those who have already provided feedback by completing the parent/carer surveys (one for Reception, and another Year 1-6) and KS2 pupil survey. If you have not yet had chance to complete the survey, please try and find a few minutes to give us some feedback so that we can continue to review and develop provision as best we can within the limits of our context and staffing.

The survey will remain open until the end of Wednesday next week. Thank you.

HELPFUL HINTS AND TIPS... ...FOR USING AN I-PHONE / IPAD TO SAVE A PDF SCAN INSTEAD OF A PHOTO

- Go to Notes
- Use the camera and select scan documents
- 3. Take a picture of the work keep scan
- 4. You can take more scans or if it's just one page continue to
- 5. Save

Then either:

 upload as an attachment to the assignment and hand-in

Or

 Press the circle with the 3 dots inside Choose send a copy Select email and send it to your class teacher

REMOTE LEARNER OF THE WEEK



 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

Well done to this week's super stars!

Reception	Flynn R and Bella G
Year 1	Harris W and Maddie L
Year 2	Isabelle H and Olivia C
Year 3	Carter A and Matej K
Year 4	Holly L and Austin B
Year 5	Danny B and Andrew T
Year 6D	Emily H and Loreta K
Year 6W	Aidan H and Benedict R

If you have found a solution to a problem worth sharing, then let us know and we will add it to our newsletter as I am sure others are coming across similar issues and would be grateful of solutions!



"you learn to love youself and others who are struggling" Sand the horse.

COVID-19 EMAIL ADDRESS

If your child receives a positive COVID-19 test result, please notify school immediately whether they are attending school currently or learning remotely. If your child is attending school, you must also notify us of any member of the household who has received a positive COVID-19 test result so that we can make the necessary arrangements.

Please notify school using:

office@stvincentsprimary.org

Website: www.stvincentsprimary.org E-mail: stvincents_primary@warrington.gov.uk Twitter: @stvincentsrcp Tel: 01925 726544